
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 15th January 2016 

Dear Parents, 

Today we are very sad to be saying goodbye to 

Mr McAulay in Year 5 as he moves on to teach 

at St John’s Sandbach Heath. Mr Collier will 

be taking over the Year 5 class as we are     

looking forward to welcoming Mrs Cadwallader 

back from her maternity leave on 1st         

February. We all wish Mr McAulay the very 

best as he will be missed here at Brereton. 

 

Please could you ensure that your child has a 

coat with them in school during this cold 

weather. Hat, scarf and gloves may well be 

needed too. If we do get snow please send 

named wellington boots in addition to normal 

school shoes. 

Mad Science Club is starting next week on 

Monday 11th January. This is always a really 

popular club as the children carry out all sorts 

of wonderful experiments and even get to 

bring something home afterwards.  

Our after school sports clubs need more 

children in order to continue. This term they 

are Tuesday - Gymnastics, Wednesday - Key 

Sports Skills and Thursday - Hockey.  Come 

and enjoy some new sports and learn new 

skills! Collect a form from the school office. 

Key Dates This Term  

Year 3 Class Assembly Friday 5th February at 

3pm. 

PTA Valentines Disco Friday 5th February  

Parent Consultations the week beginning 14th 

March 

 

Fairtrade Fortnight 29th January - 4th     

February   

Easter Service Friday 18th February 2pm at 

St Oswald’s Church 

  

 

Stargazing Live 

We received an email on Tuesday inviting a 

group of nine of us to go along to Jodrell Bank 

on Friday to watch the preparations for the 

Stargazing Live programme and Tim Peake’s 

moonwalk. The pupils had to be Year 6 pupils 

and it was very difficult to pick just eight to 

accompany one adult to this exciting event.  

We will let you know all about it next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tune in to BBC Stargazing live tonight 9pm 

and see if you can spot us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we are celebrating our wonderful 

pupils.  

During our School Improvement Partner visit 

yesterday it was noted that our  pupils      

displayed outstanding manners and brilliant 

attitudes to learning; from holding doors 

open for others, to helping each other at 

lunchtimes; from being happy to talk about 

the process of learning to working together 

with a partner; without having to remind 

them, all of the children were fantastic! 

 
Well done everyone; I was very proud of you! 


